
Dear friends, 
 
We hope you are all keeping well and safe in these continued, troubled times. 

 

We believe that conscious leadership practices are key to all of us. And our format of working/ experimenting/ 

playing with them needs to adapt to the evolving & increasingly virtual reality we are all living in. 

 

Keen to meet these current realities, we are pleased to announce that the Art of 

Participatory Leadership workshop that was to be held in Geneva March 17 to 20 will not be postponed .... 

but offered as a learning journey and experience online.  

  

Our intention as a hosting team is to support everyone in dealing effectively with the challenging contexts we 

are all living in - building on the learning and experiences we all have been having over the last year(s), 

practicing, sharing, developing further and reaching new heights together to bring our practices to the next 

stage of evolution.  

  

As we now have the capacity to welcome a larger group of participants than we anticipated through the use of 

collaborative platforms, we wonder if you might be interested to join us on this innovative journey.  

  

This journey encompasses 4 half-days with some additional sessions on March 17-20 followed by 1 half-day in 

May/June and looks as follows:  

 

- 4 half-days (3.5 hours per session) 

o   March 17th: afternoon (14h-17h30) 

o   March 18th, March 19th, March 20th: mornings (9am-12.30pm) 

o   with possible sessions in the afternoon of March 18th and 19th in smaller groups for ca. 1.5 hours 

o   and some coaching sessions in the afternoon 

-With one half-day “lntegrating and deepening” session in May – June to foster the learning, share and learn 

together, consolidate, identify further development opportunities. We will propose 2 dates, so that you can 

choose the date that best suits you – or even join both if you wish. 
 

 
 

 

 



 
The fees: 

The fees for the overall journey have been adjusted, as we no longer need to cover the costs related to the 

venue: 

*NGO/ sole proprietorship/ Self-funded: CHF 880 / person 

*Corporate: CHF 1'580 / person 

 
Registration: 
We are in the process of up-dating the registration page on our website 
accordingly: https://participatoryleadership.eu 
Link to the registration page is here. 
  
Please feel free to contact us at info@participatoryleadership.eu if you have any questions and to share 
this invitation with colleagues and friends who you think could be interested in this unique opportunity. 
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